
From: Jarvez Hall <executivedirector@eastmetro.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 10:55 AM 
To: Rep Nathanson <Rep.NancyNathanson@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Cc: Rep Gorsek <Rep.ChrisGorsek@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Piluso 
<Rep.CarlaPiluso@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Bynum <Rep.JanelleBynum@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: HB 4010 Opportunity Zones 
 
Hello Rep. Nathanson, 
 
 
My name is Jarvez Hall and I am the Executive Director of the East Metro Economic Alliance. We 
promote the economic vitality of the east metro communities of East Portland, Fairview, Gresham, 
Troutdale, and Wood Village. I would like to send you the attached letter in opposition to HB 4010. This 
bill undercuts the purpose of the program, disincentivizes outside private-sector investment into 
Oregon, and encourages Oregon private-sector investments to move out of state.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Jarvez Hall  
 
 
 
--  
Jarvez Hall, MBA 
East Metro Economic Alliance Executive Director 
PO Box 422 
Gresham, OR 97030 
Email: ExecutiveDirector@EastMetro.org 
Phone: (503)912-8898 
http://EastMetro.org 
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